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Approval of Statement of Commitment for League for Innovation in the
Community College reaffirmation report
Paula Norsell
Sent:Monday, July 25, 2016 5:08 PM
To: David Ulate; Thuy Nguyen; ASFCPresident; Becky Bartindale; Randy Bryant; Robert Covington; DASB President; Isaac Escoto; Christina

Espinosa-Pieb; Richard Hansen; Carolyn Holcroft; Kurt Hueg; Karen Hunter; Truly Hunter; Joe Moreau; Lisa Markus; Kevin McElroy;
Kimberlee Messina; Judy Miner; Brian Murphy; James Nguyen; Dorene Novotny; Erin Ortiz; Francisco Rocha; Jose Rueda; Roberto Sias;
Daphne Small; Lindsay West; Chris White

  
Dear Chancellor's Advisory Council:

As many of you know, we are in the process of seeking reaffirmation for board membership with the League
for Innovation in the Community College, which is required after a change in chief executive. The League
was established in 1968 to share best practices and resources community colleges around the world through
conferences and institutes, publications, and projects and initiatives. The district is a founding member of the
League and has continuously maintained its position as one of 17 members and one of two California districts
on the Board of Directors. 

Among the criteria for membership is a strong commitment to full participation in League programs and
activities. As evidence of such, we would like to include the following statement from the Chancellor's
Advisory Council in the reaffirmation self-study report:

Statement of Commitment
We, the constituency groups of the Foothill-De Anza Community College District, appreciate the district’s
membership in the League for Innovation and the opportunities it provides to inform other community
colleges of the excellent instruction, programs and services at Foothill and De Anza. Similarly, we value the
resources that membership offers faculty and staff in our effort to continually improve teaching, learning and
student services. We fully endorse the continued board membership of the Foothill-De Anza Community
College District in the League for Innovation.

Since we are trying to get the report completed prior to the fall quarter when the Chancellor's Advisory
Council will next meet, we would appreciate if you would advise by Friday, August 5, if you have any
objections, concerns, or suggestions with the statement of commitment as written.

Thank you in advance for your review of the statement.

Warmly,

Paula

================================
Paula Norsell
Assistant to the Chancellor
Foothill-De Anza Community College District
12345 El Monte Road
Los Altos Hills, CA 94022
650-949-6106
norsellpaula@fhda.edu
www.fhda.edu
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